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Position: Support  
 
I urge you to support Senate Bill # 293 “County Boards of Education - Antibias Training for Members 
- Requirement (County Board Member Antibias Training Act).” This type of training is very needed. I 
have personally witnessed several school board members in Maryland demonstrate both lack of 
awareness/sensitivity and outright bias towards a number of historically marginalized groups.  

Please support Senate Bill #293. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
Katie York 
Edgewood, Maryland 
YorkForHarford@gmail.com 
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